March 13, 2008
Genie Service Company, Inc.

1846 Terminal Drive, Suite 101

Richland, WA  99352
RE:  Penalty Assessment TE-080282
Dear Genie Service Company, Inc.:
On February 22, 2008, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (commission) assessed a penalty in the amount of $1,200 against Genie Service Company, Inc. A review of our records indicates that you did not respond to the penalty assessment within fifteen days as required. 
The $1,200 penalty is due and payable now. If we do not receive your payment by March 20, 2008, the commission will consider additional sanctions. In addition, we will refer the matter to the Office of the Attorney General for collection.

For questions regarding this matter, please contact Betty Young, Compliance Specialist, Transportation Safety. Ms. Young can be reached at (360) 664-1202, or by e-mail at byoung@utc.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

Carole J. Washburn

Executive Secretary

Enclosure






